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Thursday 31st September

Welcome Back!

Dear Parents/Carers,

We hope you have had a wonderful summer break! We are very much looking forward to welcoming you back on
Monday 4th September. Please note that tomorrow, Friday 1st September, is an INSET day.

Communication

We have changed our email and text provider. This means that communication we send you might appear
differently on your phone but you don’t have to do anything differently. For your reference:

● Texts we send you will be sent from the mobile number: 07860054543

(Please save it so you have it for future reference. Please note that you can text this number but it doesn’t
allow calls to it. Please also note that attendance procedures mean that you must call us to report your
child’s absence please before 8.40am, we do not accept absence reporting via text message unless we have
agreed this with you in advance)

● Emails we send you will appear from ‘noreply@tyndaleprimary.co.uk’

(Please note that if you would like to email us, our email is admin@tyndaleprimary.co.uk)

Click here for a handy contact card to screenshot on your phone for easy future access.

Where do I drop off/pick up my child?

EYFS start at 8.50am and finish at 3.10pm
Years 1 - 6 start at 8.40am and finish at 3.20pm

*NEW* All classroom doors will now be open 5 minutes before the start of the school day, this allows all pupils
to settle in and be in their seats ready to start learning promptly.

● EYFS - Turn left as you enter through the pedestrian gate on Cranleigh Court Road, follow the path around
to the KS1 playground. On the far side, it is the red EYFS outdoor area gate.

● Year 1 - The first red door as you turn left from the pedestrian entry from Cranleigh Court Road.
● Year 2 - The second red door as you turn left from the pedestrian entry from Cranleigh Court Road, and

then right onto the KS1 playground.
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● Year 3 - The second classroom door as you turn right at the KS2 building, past the bike shed, this is the door
closest to the pedestrian gate to Tyndale Avenue (by the nursery).

● Year 4 - The second classroom door as you turn left at the KS2 building, on the KS2 playground.
● Year 5 - The first classroom door as you turn right at the KS2 building, past the bike shed.
● Year 6 - The first classroom door as you turn left at the KS2 building, on the KS2 playground.

Home School Agreement (*NEW*)

As we continue our rapid school improvement journey, we recognise the importance of working in partnership with
our families and we require your support with this please. This is because, when schools and parents/carers listen
to each other and work in partnership, research has shown that this has a monumental impact on a child's
attainment and their overall well-being.

Therefore, from September 2023, and each year thereafter, it is a requirement that all parents/carers confirm that
they will adhere to our home school agreement which can be read and completed here. Please could you complete
this before your child returns to school on Monday 4th September, it will take no longer than 5 minutes. You can
just do one on behalf of all of your family provided you list all of the adults and children on the form. The office
will contact you in the first week of term should we not have a home school agreement in place.

As always, we appreciate your support and partnership to allow us to give your child the best chance of success.

What does my child need?

● Full school uniform (this means shirts and a tie from Year 1 - 6, and polo shirts in EYFS), our policy can be
found here.

● PE kit (this is brought in on a Monday, left on your child’s peg in the cloakroom and then taken home on the
weekend for a wash to be returned on Monday. This ensures that PE kit is always available if the timetable
is tweaked. If your child attends after school club, they need to return their kit the following day please)

● Once they are given their reading book and planner (Years 2 - 6), this needs to be brought in every day.
● A smile, kindness and a willingness to learn!

We look forward to seeing you on Monday! In the meantime, if you have any questions, please feel free to email us
on admin@tyndaleprimary.co.uk. Please note that our SMS inbox is only monitored in school hours during term
time.

Kind regards

Ms K Parkhouse
(Headteacher)
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